
 

 

17 September 2020 

AUTHORISED BY STEWART LITTLE, STATE BRANCH SECRETARY, 

COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SECTOR UNION (SPSF GROUP) NSW BRANCH 

 

CPSU NSW update:  
Team Leader/Service Coordinator dispute with Northcott 

As detailed in our bulletin issued on 22 April 2020, Service Coordinators (Team Leaders) rejected 

Northcott’s settlement offer. On behalf of members, the CPSU NSW then made an application to the 

Federal Court to resolve the matter. 

The matter was heard by Justice Katzman over three days from 7 to 9 September.   

We now await the court’s decision, which may take several months. Further updates to follow. 

The CPSU NSW extends its gratitude to Service Coordinators who attended as witnesses for the union.  

Do you know someone who is not a member?  

You can support the work of the CPSU NSW and delegates to get better outcomes for everyone by asking 

your colleagues to JOIN. 

 

United We Bargain, Divided We Beg! 

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
https://cpsunsw.org.au/2020/04/22/cpsu-nsw-update-two-thirds-service-coordinators-vote-reject-northcott-pay-deal/
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au/join

